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 INDIAN RIVER COUNTY, FLORIDA 
 MEMORANDUM 
  
 
TO:   Jason E. Brown, County Administrator 
 

THROUGH:  Richard B. Szpyrka, P.E., Public Works Director 
    
FROM:   James W. Ennis, P.E., Assistant Public Works Director 
 
SUBJECT:  Presentation Regarding Indian River County Welcome Signs, IRC-1816 
 
DATE:   February 5, 2021  
  
 
DESCRIPTION AND CONDITIONS 
 
On April 3, 2018, the Board of County Commissioners selected and approved the final design and 
locations for the landmark welcome signs at four roadway entry points within the County. The 
locations are US Highway 1 near the North and South County lines; SR60 East of the I-95 
interchange; and CR 512 East of the interchange with I-95. County Welcome Signs. On February 5, 
2019, the Board approved Work Order No. 7 for MBV for development of site plans and permitting 
of the signs. 
 
The Board awarded Bid No. 2020048 to Kenco Sign & Awning, LLC in the amount of $99,000 on 
August 18, 2020 for the construction of the welcome signs.  The contractor is in the final stages of 
completing the installation of the signs at above locations and since the signage is visible to the 
public at this stage, staff is bringing this update to the Board for informational purposes in the 
form of a short video presentation.  
 
 FUNDING  
 
No funding is necessary for this Board update. 

 
RECOMMENDATION 
 
No recommendation from staff is provided for this Board update. However, input is always 
welcome.  
 
ATTACHMENTS 
 
None 
 
AGENDA ITEM FOR FEBRUARY 16, 2021 
 

DEPARTMENTAL 
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